

Est. 1987 by Mr Peter Tuck OAM Cit WA

PO Box 1187 WANGARA WA 6065 www.challengebrassband.org.au/

## Music Workshops

I am promoting a series of workshops for school children who are learning to play a brass instrument. The workshops are free and supported by the City of Wanneroo.

They will be run by experienced musicians from Challenge Brass Band, a not for profit music group based in Wanneroo.

Our aim is to promote community banding as a way to pursue musical ambitions into adulthood - in much the same way as amateur sports help individuals to pursue their sporting ambitions.

We hope to show students what it is like to be part of a community music group without the need to join.

If you can help me to promote the workshops by displaying the attached flyer it would be very much appreciated. If you need additional flyers for individual students or a digital version of the flyer I can be contacted at <a href="mailto:challengebrassband@gmail.com">challengebrassband@gmail.com</a> or call me on 0407 246 492.

Kind Regards

Ricky Wileman (band secretary)